	

	

	WHEREAS, on behalf of the citizens of Macon-Bibb County, I am pleased to join Atrium Health Navicent in celebrating the month of July 2023 as Uterine Fibroids Awareness Month; and


	WHEREAS, Uterine fibroids are non-cancerous tumors or growths within the uterus, and are the most common non-cancerous tumors in women of childbearing age; and


	WHEREAS, it’s estimated that about 65 percent of women have fibroids by the time they turn 65, and in African American women that number is 70 percent; and


	WHEREAS, Uterine fibroids can cause abnormal bleeding and the larger fibroids can cause pain and put pressure on other organs and tissues in the pelvis and can sometimes make it difficult for a woman to get pregnant or maintain a pregnancy; and


	WHEREAS, the aim of Uterine Fibroids Awareness Month is to inform women that they don’t have to live with painful symptoms of fibroids and to encourage women to talk to their doctors about their symptoms; and


	WHEREAS, regular gynecological exams are effective in detecting fibroids early when they can be better treated; and


	WHEREAS, Atrium Health Navicent offers minimally invasive treatment options to offer relief from painful fibroids; and


	WHEREAS, through community awareness about fibroids and annual wellness visits, an important opportunity exists to unite the citizens of central Georgia to help women who are suffering from pelvic pain,


	NOW, THEREFORE, I, Lester M. Miller, do hereby proclaim July 2023, as:



	“UTERINE FIBROIDS AWARENESS MONTH”



	in Macon-Bibb County, I urge all central Georgians to familiarize themselves with the risk factors and treatment methods associated with uterine fibroids so that we might begin to help women live happier and healthier lives.


	
	IN WITNESS WHEREOF, I have hereunto set my hand and caused the Seal of the Consolidated Government to be affixed this _____day of June 2023

___________________________

Lester M. Miller

Mayor


